Eufaula High School Soccer 
Christmas Wreath Sale
2023-2024

Thank you in advance for your support of Eufaula Soccer. We are excited about our upcoming Spring Season in 2024.
Last season was very successful with a Sweet 16 appearance in the playoffs, and we are looking forward to setting the bar even higher this year. 
Eufaula Soccer is a non-revenue sport which means we do not depend on attendance at games for revenue to support us throughout the season. We have uniforms, equipment, travel, and many other expenses.
Here is how you can help!
Visit		https://my.evergreenindustries.com/friends-and-family
Please use Customer Code: eufahs		Eufaula Soccer will receive $10 for each sale
These items will be sent directly to your home.

Please consider supporting our soccer program.
Thank you!
Coach Nathan Black
334-805-7200 Cell
334-687-1110 EHS
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